
Dear SEAS Community of Volunteers: 
This is just a reminder that ALL screening and volunteer paperwork MUST be handed in and up to date.  A packet was sent out in the Summer Mail and last week.  Please return this paperwork as soon as possible.

Also, ALL volunteers Must participate in the Rockville Centre Virtus Program. If you have completed this training, please be sure the school office has a copy of your Virtus training certificate.
You need to register on line at: virtusonline.org CLICK on Registration in the left side column choose Rockville Centre and proceed with the registration process. 

ALL Volunteers include but are not limited to:
ALL SPIRIT Members and Committee Chairs
ALL Father's Club members
Development, Public Relations, Alumni, & Faith Formation members
ALL TEAM SPORT Coaches
All Creative Arts teachers
All Class parents &
Playground volunteers
ALL Class parents
And ANYONE who Volunteers or helps St. Elizabeth Ann Seton! 
I Encourage you to continue to be part of TEAM SEAS! 


